Sindh Technical Education &

Vocational Training Authority (STEVTA)
St-19, Block-06, Gulshan-e-Igbal, Near Nipa, Karachi
. Phone No. 992441‘12—7 Fax No. 99244118

No. STEVTA/Pro/Chinese/Services/6(24)/2017/ & 7] Karachi, Dated ) March=2018.

To, P
/ The Managing Director,
Sindh Public Procurement
Regulatory Authority (SPPRA),
Government of Sindh,
Karachi

EOI REGARDING SERVICES REQUIRED FOR INTRODUCTION OF

SUBJECT:
CHINESE LANGUAGE IN STEVTA INSTITUTIONS SR.NQ.34860.

Kindly refer to SPPRA letter No.A.D(Asset)/SPPRA/34860/17-18/11749, dated

06.03.2018, on the above subject.

It is informed that the subject bid has been cancelled
subject bid has been talice

Authority.

(A. HAFEEZ ABRO)
Director (Procurement)




	Page 1

